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TO:  
Theologisches Seminar Adelshofen  
Rektor Dr. Jürgen Schulz 
Wartbergstraße 13. D-75031 Eppingen 
 
Sent via e-mail to Dr. Jürgen Schulz  
 
 

March 6, 2024 
 
Re: Decision by ECTE Accreditation Commission  
 
 
Dear Jürgen and Colleagues: 

The ECTE Accreditation Commission (AC) in its session on March 6, 2024, granted  

- institutional re-accreditation of Theologisches Seminar Adelshofen and  

- programme re-accreditation for your EQF Level 6/First Cycle programme named  
“Staatlich anerkannte/r Gemeindepädagoge/in und Missionar/in” (240 ECTS). 

 

Re-accreditation is valid for the 5-year-period from March 6, 2024, until March 5, 2029, by 
which time the next cyclical review must be completed. 

The ECTE website directory will be updated accordingly within the next few days and once the 
DEQAR database is set up for Alternative Providers of Higher Education, TS Adelshofen will be 
listed there also. 

Congratulations to you and your entire team on this successful review! 

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise.  

Serving Him with you, 

 

 
Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 
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